
TENNESSEE VALLEY AuTHORITY 
CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

6N 38A Lookout Place 

February 4, 1986 

Mr. Victor Stello 
Executive Director of Operations 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coimmission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Stello: 

In the Matter of Docket Nos. 50-259 
Tennessee Valley Authority )50-260 

50-296 
50-327 
50-328 
50- 390 
50- 391 
50-438 
50-439 

Since January 13, 19R6, when I became TVA's Manager of Nuclear Power, I have 
been condiucting an evaluation of TVA's nuclear prugram. As a result of this 
evaluation, Volume I of TVA's Nuclear Performance Plan submitted to you on 
November 1. 1985 is being rewritten. You should discontinue your review of 
Volume I until I provide a revised version which will be provided to you once 
I complete my evaluation.  

I appreciate your- understanding in this matter.  

Very truly yours, 

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

~A.White 
manac)r- of Nuclear Power 

Sworn O 1 nd subscriped before me 
this 14da of196 

Notary Public 

My Commission Egpire, 8 i9-00 

An Equal Opportun#.'v Employst


